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ICC Georgia opened a new office in Batumi that has been in high demand from businesses in
Ajara and it offers direct access to the services from ICC Georgia. The opening ceremony
occurred on 28 February 2014, where a presentation was given by the Chairman of ICC
Georgia Mr. Fady Asly and followed by a social event. The new office is collocated with the
office of the International Investors Association. Osman Chalishkhan - Mjavanadze, who is one
of the members of the Board of Directors of ICC Georgia, will be the senior representative at the
new location. "I am delighted that such an influential international business community, such as
the ICC in the regional representative of our association under the umbrella has been opened.
This means that the joint efforts of various business segments, the region attract more foreign
capital. "- said the Chairman of International Investors Association, Jemal Bingingulluoglu. “This
is a positive step for Georgian businesses not only for Ajara but for the whole country, Ajara is a
very important destination for investors from all over the world and the presence of ICC in Ajara
will help them integrate very easily in the business life of the country” said Fady Asly Chairman
of the Board.
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